
 

 PRE-REGISTRATION FOR CHILD CARE  
  

● PASTOR’S CONFERENCE 
 ● MINISTERS’ WIVES CONFERENCE 

● ANNUAL MEETING - ARKANSAS BAPTIST STATE CONVENTION   

October 24-26, 2016 
 Immanuel Baptist Church, Little Rock 
Child care will be offered for children birth through elementary grades at no cost to messengers and their families during 
the annual meetings of the Pastor’s Conference, Ministers’ Wives Conference, and all sessions of the Arkansas Baptist 
State Convention. Pre-registration is necessary to provide quality care with a planned program.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
-----------------------------Cut here and mail or fax to the address at the bottom of sheet------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________________________________  Birthdate _________________ 
 
Parent’s Name _____________________________________________  Home Phone (           ) ____________________ 
 
Address __________________________________________________ City _____________________ Zip ________ 
 
Cell Phone (           ) _______________________ Food Allergies?  ___________________________________________  

 
PLEASE MARK SESSIONS NEEDED 

Pastor’s Conference, Monday, October 24 
 □  8:45 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. □  1:15 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. □  6:15 p.m. to 9:15 p.m. 
 
Ministers’ Wives Conference, Monday, October 24 
 □  8:15 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. (MUST bring meal with drink for each child) 
 
Annual Meeting – Arkansas Baptist State Convention, Tuesday, October 25 
 □  8:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. □  1:15 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. □  5:45 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 
Annual Meeting – Arkansas Baptist State Convention, Wednesday, October 26 
 □  8:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. 
 
Mail to: Immanuel Baptist Church   Email address:  susan.mcclanahan@ibclr.org 
   Attention:  Susan McClanahan   Phone:  501.376.7971 
 501 N. Shackleford                        

 Little Rock, AR 72211 
 
 
 All reservations for child care must BE SUBMITTED IN WRITING  

to Immanuel Baptist Church 
NO LATER THAN October 12, 2016 

A registration table will be set up in the preschool foyer for parents to sign in their child/children.  After sign-in 
a greeter will take parents to the child’s room for drop off.  The teacher will give the parent a security ticket. To 
pick up a child they must return the ticket to the teacher.  Only parents who have a ticket will be allowed in the 
preschool area at any time.  This is for the safety of each child in our care. 
 

No meals will be provided by the church for children.  Those staying in child care during the Ministers Wives 
Conference on Monday MUST bring a meal and drink with them for each child.


